Italian Tour Planned For Spring 1999

Member John Nicolai, 827 Squadron, and his wife Lorraine
are working with Brevik travel on an Italian Tour for next year.
One of the highlights of the tour will be the 1999 Scholarship
Awards Ceremony in Cerignola. Professor Umberto Albanese
usually invites important officials from the government, the church
and the press to attend. The Awards ceremony is scheduled for
April 30,1999. The two tour itineraries include the following:

1) The main ten-day tour includes Rome, Naples, Pompeii,
Sorrento, Capri, Bari, Foggia, Cerignola, and places and sites
in between.

2) An optional nine-day extension is planned for a visit to
Northern Italy, including Verona, Florence, Padua, Venice, Pisa,
Rapallo, Novaro, Lake Maggiore, Stresa, Milan, and sites and places
in between.

The tentative dates are: Main Tour - April 23rd to May 2nd,
1999; Extension Tour April 23rd to May 10th,1999.

Please contact John and Lorraine Nicolai for further
information at 1143 East Coulee Road, Bismarck, ND 58501, or
Telephone: 701-223-0591.

Brevik Travel International, Inc. 760-341-9795.

This Italian tour is not sponsored by the 484th Bomb Group
Association. Refer all questions to Brevik Tours (760) 341-9795,
or John Nicolai (701) 223-0591.
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The Torretta Flyer is the official publication of the
484th Bomb Group Association. Normal distribution is
limited to members only. Requests from nonmembers
for copies should be directed to the Editor.

Contributions of stories, articles, memorabilia,
and graphic materials to the Torretta Flyer are always
welcome. Clean typewritten manuscripts and Microsoft
Word disks are preferable. Other formats are also
acceptable. Please contact the Editor for further infor-
mation.

The Torretta Flyer reports primarily on the history
of air warfare during WWII and the accomplishments
of members of the 484th Bomb Group during WWII.
From time to time the magazine will cover other subject
matter related to aeronautical events as material
becomes available. Readers are encouraged to submit
their own stories or material from other sources.

Editor, Bud Markel
Associate Editor, Bea Markel

Board of Directors 1997-1998
484th Bomb Group, Bud Markel, Bea Markel, John
Billings, Ken Hubertz, and Ed Schwartz

Scholarship Committee,
Dick Muscatello, Chairman, Joe Hebert, Vernon
Janke, and Ross J Wilson

Membership Committee
Al Kline, Adolph Marcus, Jack Robson,
Weinstein,

Herb

Publicity Committee, Adolph Marcus, Bud Pressel

Direct all inquiries to the Editor, Torretta Flyer, 1122
Ysabel St. Redondo Beach, CA 90277-4453-13, USA
Phone (310) 316-3330 . We can be reached via the
internet at BUD484BG@AOL.com. Also, visit our

web site at http://members. aol. com /bud484bg.

Faxes can be received at prearranged times.
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